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Dear Sir/Madam
 
Previously many people signed the first Abortion epetition and that has made it
 difficult for the Pyne Abortion Law Reforms to pass the Parliament. But,
 unfortunately, a 2nd Pyne Abortion Bill has been launched.
 
To try to stop this 2nd Bill, Wendy Francis of the Australian Christian Lobby and
 Mark Robinson, the state member for Cleveland have put up a second Petition in
 the Queensland Parliament.
 
Please reject/oppose this bill.
Thanking you
David Brailey
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